
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
As a result of Oklahoma State Bill 1601 passed in July 2008, all students 
are now required to affirm through signed statements that they are not 
required to register with either the Oklahoma Sex Offender Registry or the 
Mary Rippy Violent Crimes Offenders Registry. 
 
 
 

STATEMENT 
 
 
I, the undersigned person, declare that I am not currently required to 
register under the provisions of the Oklahoma Sex Offenders Act or the 
Mary Rippy Violent Crime offenders Registration Act. 
 
 
 
 
_____________________________________  _____________________ 
Student Signature      Date 
 
 
 
_____________________________________  _____________________ 
Legal Printed Name     School Program 
 
 
 
______________________________________ 
Employee Number if NRHS Employee       
     
 

 

 


